
121st Eglinton parkrun 27th June 2015 
Good weather and good conditions for this weeks parkrun. We had 11 runners take part in the 

event out of the147 who competed. 

 

John Miller 

Graeme MacFarlane 1st MV35-39 

Jim Sneddon 1st VM45-49 

Joe McNamee 1st VM55-59 

John Surgenor 1st VM60-64 

Michael Brown 

Jennie Jackson VW55-59 

Mike Flinn 

Liz Colquhoun 

Angela Brown 

June Sillars 

Congratulations to Jennie and Liz for their PB's. Liz has bettered her time every week so far 

well done. 

We also had two stewards on the course with Bob Nicol and Ross Laye helping out. 

Well done to all for representing the club at the parkrun. 

 

122nd Eglinton Parkrun 4th July 2015 

We had glorious dry and sunny weather most of the week so it looked like it would be ideal 

uderfoot conditions but on the Friday night the heavens opened and in the words of race 

director Clare Lowry, it was the puddliest parkrun to date. I can verify that as 115 runners 

could play at being Peppa pig, 7 of which were from our club this is they; 

 

Jim Sneddon 1st MV45-49 

Michael Brown 

John Surgenor 

Liz Colqhoun 

Yvonne Gallagher 

Jennie Jackson 

Sharlene McGilvray 

Congratulations again to Liz Colquhoun as she has run on five occassions at the parkrun 

lower her time every week. 

We had 6 of our members on duty as marshalls 

 

Bob Nicol 

Mike Flinn 

Angela Brown 

John Miller 

Madeleine Patterson 

Abigail Patterson 

 

Well done to all the members who represented the club on Saturday morning especially our 

record of six stewards on the same day. 
 


